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Meet the Teacher My Favorites

Our Learning

Food:  Tacos
Color:  Purple
Drink:  Caramel Latte
Season:  Fall
Music:  Country
Hobby:  Crafting
Subject:  Math
Store:  Target
Dessert:  Chocolate Delight
Candy:  Reese's Peanut 
Butter Cups
Restaurant:  Texas 
Roadhouse & Chic Fil a
Flower:  Tulip

Contact Me

Email: ank2jc@Jackson.sparcc.org
Phone:  330-834-4673  Ext. 6106
Website:
http://www.jackson.stark.k12.oh.us/webpages/akakos/

The Basics

My Education

My Childhood

Hi!  My name is Alycia Kakos.  I love to travel and 
explore new places.  I enjoy spending time with 
family, friends, and my cat Bella!  This is my 9th

year of teaching and my 7th year in 1st Grade.        
I am thrilled to be your child’s teacher and see 
their growth throughout the year.       

I earned my BS in Education in Dec. 2010 from 
Walsh University, mastering in Early Childhood 
Education and Early Childhood Intervention 
Specialist.  I received a K-12 Reading Endorsement 
and the 4th & 5th Grade Endorsement.  I graduated 
with my Masters in Educational Administration 
with a liscense in Curriculum and Development at 
Ashland University in May 2016.   

I grew up in Plain Local till 3rd Grade.  We moved 
to Jackson when I was in 4th grade.  I graduated 
from Jackson in 2006.  It’s exciting and rewarding 
to be able to teach in my home district.        

mailto:ank2jc@Jackson.sparcc.org


All About 1st Grade

Key to Success

1st Grade Manners

Our papers go home 
daily, so please check 
your child’s red 
folder daily.  You may 
need to help your 
child “Redo” or 
“Finish.” These 
folders may also have 
important 
information about 
activities happening 
at Lake Cable or our 
district.  

Please ALWAYS
check your 
child’s folder 
DAILY!!   

Daily Habits

Partners in Education

First Grade is an important year for 
students.  It is an exciting year, with a 
lot of fun, learning and individual 
growth.  This is the year that your 
child will learn many important skills.  
Reading, Math, and Writing will be our 
key focus this year, because these 
skills are the building blocks of our 
future.  Science and Social Studies 
are integrated into our curriculum.

In our classroom, the expectation is that children use good 
manners, words such as “Please” & “Thank You.”  This would be a 
great opportunity to build this habit at home, while we do the same 
thing here at school.  We are a community of learners and friends.  

Together we can be partners in your 
child’s growth and learning.  Each week  

you will receive a newsletter, which will 
explain our goals, Reading, Fundations, 

and Math units, as well as upcoming 
events.  I am always available to talk 
with you should you have any questions 
about your child’s progress.  If there is 
something specific, please email or send 
in a note. 


